
 RECEPTION’S PLANS FOR THE WEEK​
   Week beginning 24th February, 2025 

                            
LEARNING 

 

Phonics  

Please continue to practise your child's 

speedy sounds and put these into words 

together using Fred Talk. 

 

Our plans for the week ahead:  

Our topic this half term is – Come Outside!     

PSHE 

We will be exploring the concept of 

“Random Acts of Kindness” in school. 

Ask your children how they have been 

kind to others this week!  

Maths 

Children will be learning all about ‘Time’ 

this week. We will be sequencing the 

events of our school day and exploring 

what an analogue and digital clock looks 

like at different points in our day.  

Understanding the world  

We will be learning all about plants and 

flowers and planting our very own 

sunflowers!  

Expressive Arts and Design 

This week children will be doing 

observational drawings of flowers using 

water colours.  

Communication and Language  

We will be practising our conversations 

this week. Children will be taking turns 

in small group games to use full 

sentences when communicating.  

Physical Development 

We will be using the story of Jack and 

the Beanstalk this week to make 

shapes with our bodies.  

         GENERAL REMINDERS: 

 

Notices: 

 

Forest School 

Our timetable has changed! Meaning we now 

need parent volunteers on a Wednesday 

afternoon as well as a Friday. Please see the 

sign up details outside Elmer Class.  

 

Plants and flowers  

We would love to hear from any particularly 

green fingered parents that would like to help 

us with planting! Equally if you have any plants 

or seeds that you are willing to donate we 

would be very grateful!   

 

Books Books Books!  

 

Book tokens 

Children have now been given their World 

Book Day tokens. These can be used in all 

good bookshops or supermarkets! Happy 

reading!  

 

World Book Day 

We are celebrating World Book Day on the 

27th of February - we are inviting children to 

dress up as a character from their favourite 

book. If children would prefer not to dress up 

they may remain in school uniform or wear 

mufti.  

 

Book Swap 

The week commencing 24th of February is our 

Boxgrove Reading Week. We are inviting all 

children to bring in an old book (age 

appropriate) to swap across Reception. 

 

 



 RECEPTION’S PLANS FOR THE WEEK​
   Week beginning 24th February, 2025 

Dates for the Diary 

27th February - World Book Day 

31st March - Phonics Workshop 

25th February - Visit from a poet 

(Joshua Siegal)  

 

 

 


